
                                                                                

GOVERNMENT OF THE PUNJAB 
PRIMARY & SECONDARY HEALTHCARE 

DEPARTMENT 

                
Dated: April 6, 2017 

SHORTLISTED CONSULTANT FIRMS FOR 3RD PARTY EVALUATION OF 
LADY HEALTH WORKERS PROGRAM 

 
Subsequent to the Request for Expression of Interests (EOIs) received for 3rd Party 

Evaluation of LHWs component of IRMNCH & Nutrition Program, Punjab; following 

consultant firms have been shortlisted for Request for Proposal (RFP) submission: 

1. OPM – Oxford Policy Management Islamabad 

2. Contech International, Lahore 

3. SoSec International Pvt Ltd, Islamabad 

4. SEMC – Synergy Engineering & Management Consultant, Lahore 

5. AASA Consulting, Karachi 

 

 

 

          


